
The 1995 Blue Hen staff wishes to 
I thank everyone who provided help and 
•support to the completion of the 1995 
•edition of the Blue Hen Yearbook. Par-
t i cu lar thanks goes to Scott Mason, 
Khirley Becker, Nancy Allinger, and 
^Dawn Owens, our friends in the Stu-
dent Activities Office, who kept the or-
ganization afloat during rough times. 
Our thanks and appreciation are also 
extended to Margaret Passero who al-
lowed us to use her poster on our divid-
er pages. We also wish to thank Neil 
Weidman, from DaVor photography, for 
his dedication and his help with all of 
our computer crises. In addition, we 
would like to extend an extra-special 
thank you to Doug Martin, from Herff 
Jones, who was the crutch on which we 
relied throughout the year. 














